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Stakeholder Engagement 
 
On behalf of the Project Team and PLPLG members we would like to thank those who have 
engaged with the PLPAD so far. Since June 2017, the Project manager has met with 850 
individuals in face to face meetings, including  PLPAD October Stakeholder Event and various 
meetings and conferences in Trusts and HEIs. 
 

October Stakeholder Event 2 at Camden Centre, Kings Cross 
 
We held our 2nd  Stakeholder Event on Monday 16th  October 2017 and over 150 attended 
with representation from all ten HEIs and our practice partners from across London. We were 
particularly pleased to have 20 students from the HEIs involved in the project including students 
who had travelled from Guernsey. We were also joined by representatives from the Midlands 
Group of universities, the NMC and academic staff and students from Guernsey. The focus for 
the event was to work in groups and feedback on draft documentation including professional 
values, episodes of care, medicines management, skills and simulation. The groups provided 
us constructive and detailed feedback to enable us to develop the next stage of the document. 
Students commented below on the day. 
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Student Feedback from October Stakeholder Event 
 

It was absolutely fantastic to be involved in Monday's Event. 
As a student nurse, I felt honoured to attend. 

 
Helen May Attwood, Student Learning Disability Nurse, KUSGUL 

 
It was really interesting to see how the PAD is put together, with input from 
stake- holders. It was also interesting to see the challenges of bringing so 

many partners together to get agreement. 
 

Sacha Dutta, Student Nurse, University of Greenwich 
 

Stakeholder Event 3 
 

26th February 2018 
9:00am – 1:30pm 
Camden Centre 

Camden Town Hall 
 

CLICK HERE TO BOOK 
 

BOOK NOW! 

Students Nurses representing London HEIs at Stakeholder Event 2 
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Revised timeline from NMC 

The NMC disseminated a letter to all HEIs NMC official correspondents with an updated 
timeline for the new standards. 
 
The NMC have advised:  
•  There is insufficient time for the NMC to quality assure the programmes and 

therefore unable to approve programmes starting in September 2018 using the new 
standards. No HEIs across the 4 countries in the UK will be implementing the new 
standards as early adopters. 

 
HEE London have been advised by the PLPLG and Project Manager that the proposed 
new NMC Education Framework will require further preparation for new roles. Pan London 
will develop and agree a unified approach to implementing the Education Framework. 
There may be some variation in the HEIs implementation of the roles, though principles will be 
agreed to ensure a unified Pan London approach. 
 
The PLPLG at their meeting in November discussed the NMC revised timeline and agreed to 
continue with the original timeline to develop the new document. All HEIs will validate new 
curricula based on the new standards expected in April 2018. 
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Stakeholders attending October event 

Stakeholder Event 3 

Stakeholder Event 3 is planned for Monday 26th February 2018 9:00am – 1:30pm 

Please click the link below to book your place 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/pan-london-practice-assessment-document-stakeholder-
event-3-tickets-39723063753 

 

A draft document will be available for stakeholders to review and give us their feedback on. 
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